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Kadima String Quartet performs Harmony for Humanity 		  Written by Prisilla Contreras Soto
at Cal Poly Pomona in honor of  Daniel Pearl “World Music Days” 

Kadima String Quartet 
Daniel Pearl “World Music Days” Harmony for Humanity
Free Concert Tuesday, October 22nd 2013 at 7:30pm
Free Master Class at 4:00pm
Cal Poly Pomona Music Recital Hall
Concert Tickets:FREE - available at the Music Department Box Office #24-188 12-1pm daily 
and one hour before showtime

Daniel Pearl was an inspirational man to all who knew him. He was not just the journalist that we know 
of today but a highly charismatic musician who traveled the world with different bands. He was known 
by many and was a friend to all. Pearl started working for the Wall Street Journal in 1990 and in 2000 he 
became the South Asia Bureau Chief. He worked on the “war on terrorism” from Bombay, India but 
would sometimes go into Pakistan as part of his investigations. During one of these trips, Pearl went 
through the tragic misfortune of being kidnapped by terrorists. Al Qaeda, saw him as a media figure, and 
did not think twice to spare his life. Today he is remembered as a journalist, a musician, an inspiration 
and a dear friend.

The Daniel Pearl Foundation, formed by Daniel’s friends and family, was made in honor of his 
achievements and his love of music. Soon after, the foundation launched Daniel Pearl World Music Days on 
the date that would have been Pearl’s birthday. Today, the concert series has continued to grow with more 
than 11,000 performances in 129 countries during just the month of October. It is meant to help people 
grow together and understand the tragedies of war and the need for peace.

The Kadima String Quartet will play in honor of 
Daniel Pearl World Music Days with a performance titled 
Harmony for Humanity. The Kadima String Quartet is 
an extension of the Kadima Conservatory of Music. The 
Conservatory reaches out to a wide range of musicians in 
the Los Angeles Area. They believe that music unites people 
and is a basis for all human needs. Through this concert they 
hope to spread the same message of peace as Daniel Pearl 
World Music Days.  

For more about the Kadima String Quartet visit: 
http://www.kadimaconservatory.com/pages/ksq_about.php




